
Your organization can hire a fully 
subsidized summer intern and discover a 
dynamic new talent pool by partnering 

with UChicago’s Rogers Scholars 
Program in Finance. 

Supported by a generous gift from John W. Rogers, Jr., 

chairman and CEO of Ariel Investments, the program 

connects employers with exceptionally talented 

UChicago internship candidates, many of whom come 

from underrepresented backgrounds. All student 

participants have received extensive training for 

internships with nonprofit endowments and investment 

offices.

To host an intern or find out more information about the program, 
please contact Cristina Rodriguez at crrodriguez@uchicago.edu.

ROGERS SCHOLARS 
PROGRAM IN FINANCE

ELIGIBILITY 

Nonprofit endowments and investment offices in all 
geographic locations are welcome to participate. To 
be eligible, employers must commit to:

• Creating a substantive, project-based internship of
approximately 400 hours for their student

• Providing the student with an immediate
supervisor or mentor

GET INVOLVED:

Organizations Supporting the Program

• The Joyce Foundation
• The JPB Foundation
• The Kresge Foundation
• The MacArthur Foundation
• The McCormick Foundation
• The Mellon Foundation
• Rush University Medical Center
• University of Chicago Office of Investments
• UVA Law School Foundation

“We are committed to investing 25% of our U.S. 

assets with female- and diverse-owned firms by 

2025. We can’t make this possible without our own 

team looking and acting differently. That’s why 

partnering with the John W. Rogers, Jr. Internship 

Program in Finance has been so important to us. Through the 

program, we have hosted interns who will help change the field.” 

-� Robert J. Manilla, Vice President and Chief Investment Officer, 
The Kresge Foundation 

“One of the reasons I chose UChicago was its ability  

to provide exemplary internship placement and career 

advice throughout all four years. The advisers are 

extremely helpful and they genuinely care about your 

success. In my finance internship this summer at the 

Kresge Foundation, this allowed me to contribute in a meaningful way to 

further the foundation’s goals both financially and socially.”  

- Stephen Blackburn, AB’20, Summer Intern at the Kresge Foundation
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